
     
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tots and Scholars Nursery and Preschool  

Newsletter May/June2019 

 

 

A big call out to all our fathers, uncles and grandads as Father’s Day is 

approaching! 

We would like to invite all of you on Monday the 17th of June from 10am to 

12pm for a morning full of activities and fun. 

Please let us know if you can attend.   

 

 

 

 

CARE HOME 

We have noticed that our children really enjoy the visits to the Care Home and 

therefore we are now going to visit twice month.  Our visits in June will be 3rd 

June at 2pm for a singalong and 10th June at 2pm for a Father’s Day party 

 

A reminder to all parents to please sign the children’s 

register in/out. This is a safeguarding matter! 



     
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

International Mud Day 
 

Tots and Scholars are pleased to tell you 
that we will be celebrating International 
Mud Day on 27th June.  We will making 
making mud pies and soup, experimenting 
with mud and water and generally having 
fun! 
 
This will be a non-uniform day as we are 
expecting your children to get messy and 
muddy.  Please dress them accordingly  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nappies and Wipes
We would like to remind all 

parents to regularly check the list 

by the door requesting nappies or 

wipes.  

Mobile phones 

A gentle reminder that for 
safeguarding reasons we do 
not allow mobile phones to 
be used when children are 
present.  Please would you 
ensure that you do not use 
your phones when dropping 
off or picking up your children 
either in the garden or 
the foyer. 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

We believe that the best advertising 
comes from our customers. 

Therefore we would like to show our 

appreciation and offer you a 

 

on your bill all the time when someone 

new is recommended by you

Important dates for your diary: Days nursery is closed in 2019 

In addition to Bank Holidays the nursery will closed on 

Monday 30th of September ; Tuesday 1st of October; 

Wednesday  9th of October; Monday the 14th and the 21st of 

October 

We will be finishing for the Christmas break on Friday 20th 

December but will be open for fun Christmas activities on 

Monday 23rd December from 9am-3pm.  We will be reopening 

for the new year on January 6th 2020. 

 


